
 

 

Due to the current outbreak of Equine Influenza the  

Arndell Equestrian Carnival 

scheduled for this coming 

Saturday (Sept 1st) has been postponed

We are working with the Hawkesbury Showground 

to find an alternate date. 

We will be updating the website regularly to keep you  

informed as well as by email.


